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At Yeoval Central School we are                                                  
respectful, responsible and cooperative.  

Our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL)                        
focus areas for Term 3 are:    

* Wear School uniform with pride                                          
* Work collaboratively with others, ensuring everyone 

feels safe. 

Responsib le  Respect ful  Cooperat ive  Learning  

Munun 
(moo-noon) 

 

‘Water rat’

 

2022 Book Week Parade Winners 
KINDERGARTEN YEAR 1 
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YEAR 5 

YEAR 6 
Jack, “Harry Potter’’ 
Caleb, “The Little Fire Truck’’ 

Alani, “Sleeping Beauty” 
 

Yasuo, “The Cat in the Hat’’ 

Lara,                                     
Pink Lady from “Grease” 

Audrey,             
Audrey Hepburn 

CONGRATULATIONS 

to our                   

2022 Book Week    

Parade                      

winners for each   

Year group. 

Thank you to all     

students who dressed 

as their favourite 

book character or in 

line with this year’s 

theme: “Dreaming 

with eyes open…’’ 

CHECK OUT THE YCS FACEBOOK 
PAGE TO VIEW OUR VIRTUAL 

BOOK WEEK PARADE. 

Ezra,                   
Hermione Granger 

Alice, Shere Khan—              
”The Jungle Book’’ 



                                            A message from the Principal  

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful and cooperative learners.                                                

Working together to achieve and grow. 

 

SCHOOL ADMINISTRATION & SUPPORT 
STAFF (SASS) RECOGNITION WEEK 
 
Although we are beyond grateful every day, this is the week in the year 
where we formally recognise our incredibly committed and talented SAS 
staff who provide the most outstanding support to students, staff and 
parents. 
 
Yeoval Central School is extremely fortunate to have the support staff they have; without 
exception their care, positivity and ‘can do’ attitudes makes our school a great 
place to visit, work and learn.  
THANK YOU! 
 
Trish Henderson, Principal 

Our YCS Student       

Administration 

and Support 

Staff cover a 

range of roles 

from office      

administration, 

organisation to 

maintenance, 

student support 

and youth work. 



                Find us on Facebook                                        We are a member of the Western Access Program 

    2 0 2 2  P E A K  H I L L  S H O W  

$1173 made at fair

30% commission, $50 worth of books 

and rewards; $60 promotional

New library resources that will benefit 

students

 

YCS’s Aboriginal Learning and       
Engagement Centre (ALEC) supports 
students from Kindergarten to Year 
12. 
 
Recently, our Year 6 students created 
artworks to represent Aboriginal    
heritage and their personal story.  
 
Each week, students participate in 
this program to promote academic 
engagement and a strong sense of 
cultural identity. 

Congratulations to our Yeoval Central 
School Ag students who scooped up six 
ribbons at the 2022 Peak Hill Show held 
on 22-23 August. 
 
YCS SHOW RESULTS 
➢ 1st Indian Runner Duck 
➢ 1st and 2nd Ancona female 
➢ 2nd Brown Leghorn female 
➢ 2nd Indian Runner Drake 
➢ Reserve Champion Standard Soft 

Feather with Ancona female. 

CULTURAL STORIES 

Did you know? 

The didgeridoo, also known as the Yirdaki, is believed to be 
the world’s oldest wind instrument—dating back thousands 
of years.  

The instruments are made by from certain species of            
eucalypt after termites hollow them out—a process which 
usually takes a year. Harvesting must be timed so that the 
wall thickness is not to thick or too thin. 



    

Many lessons were learnt on the Years 5/6            

Canberra Excursion. Most were educational 

and some were ‘very interesting’ incidental 

lessons.  

Some of the incidental lessons included: when 

singing on the bus, some students are not   

worried about how they sound or if they have 

the lyrics right; that room inspections and some 

friendly competition between the boys and girls 

can ensure much tidier rooms; that staff can 

survive on very minimal sleep and that a very 

full and fun itinerary can lead to very tired     

students; that some students will somehow fit 

many lollies into their bags but neglect to fit a 

jumper in (in cold Canberra); that walking in ski 

boots can be very entertaining; that                

experiences like this will forever be a part of 

students’ memories to come (I am sure there 

are also some funny stories that even the        

teachers do not know about!). 

There was an abundance of educational lessons 

and opportunities that students are still raving 

about. Every student has their own highlights 

and special memories from the list of places we 

visited which included: the National Capital    

Exhibition, Parliament House, National Botanic 

Gardens, skiing at Corin Forest, Wildbark 

Learning Centre (Mulligans Flat), Australian War 

Memorial,  Aboretum, Questacon, CSIRO, rock 

climbing, and the Museum of Australian         

Democracy and GeoScience.  

Over the coming weeks we will feature some of 

the Years 5/6 students’ highlights.  

I would personally like to thank our YCS staff Mr 

Horley and Charmaine for attending and taking 

time away from their families and lives to ensure 

this experience was a great one for our         

students. I also thank the Cumnock and St 

Columba’s staff and students for being a great 

crew to adventure with, our fabulous office staff 

who do so much work behind the scenes,    

Sharon from Langleys and our amazing bus 

driver John.   

We would also like to thank the YCS P&C who 

donated a considerable amount of money to 

contribute to cost of this excursion and to the 

parents who have assisted with fundraising so 

far. We have also been fortunate to receive the 

$30 PACER Rebate. 

Miss Crain 

“My highlight would 
have been the snow and 

Questacon. I loved the 
snow because I face-

planted, and I loved the 
snowball fight!      

Questacon was a 
strange place with so 

many colours…’’ 

Indi, Year 6  

YEARS 5/6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 

What we loved about the Excursion 

“My two favourite 

things were the rock 

climbing because I 

was losing weight 

and having fun!  

I enjoyed Parliament 

House because we 

learnt a lot about the 

history…’’ 

Jai, Year 5 

“I enjoyed Questacon, 

GeoScience and the 

CSIRO because I got to 

touch a moon rock, and 

they all had rooms and 

attractions that were                 

interactive…’‘                    

Bailey, Year 5 



    WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST BABIES! 

Welcome to our new Toggy     

babies at the YCS Ag farm.  

Twin girls, triplet girls and a      

boy! 

With more babies expected, 

stay tuned for a naming              

competition later in the week... 

Check out our YCS Facebook 

page for updates. 

POSTPONED 
The Secondary Sports Gala Day planned for 

Wednesday 31 August at Trundle will be       

rescheduled due to rain. 



2022 Mulga Bill Quick 

Shear 

The YCS P&C had a 
fantastic day at the 
Mulga Bill Quick 
Shear on Saturday. 
The sunny weather 
attracted a large 
crowd of           
spectators, and 
shearers            
competing for   
sizable cash prizes. 
The pulled pork 
rolls were as     
delicious as ever 
and the hotdogs 
and lolly bags were 
a hit with the 
younger members of the crowd. 
A huge thank you to all the parent volunteers that 
helped out on the day, as well as those who worked 
tirelessly to cook and prepare for the event.  
All proceeds from the day go to supporting students at 
YCS with a current focus on subsidising the Stage 3 and 
Stage 5 overnight excursions. 
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School Calendar Dates & Notices 

 
 

 Term 3 Week 7 
Year 11 

English Standard 
Sport, Lifestyle & Recreation 

Visual Design 
 

Year 12 
Hospitality 

Sport, Lifestyle & Recreation 
 

Term 3 Week 8 
Year 7 

Technology Mandatory             
(Materials Technologies) 

 
Year 8 

Technology Mandatory            
(Digital Technology) 

 
Years 9/10 

Agriculture Technology 
Mathematics 

 
Year 11 

Construction 
English Studies 

Primary Industries 
 

Year 12 
Hospitality 

Construction 

 
 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:  yeoval-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Term 3 Week 5 
K/1:  Caleb  

For using expression when 
reading. 

 
2/3/4: Annabelle 

For terrific work recognising 
the various characteristics of 

2D and 3D shapes. 
 

5/6: Jack  
For his positive contribution to 

our learning on government 
and democracy. 

 
Stage 4: Demi 

For applying herself even 
when tasks are challenging. 

 
Stage 5:  Olivia 

For consistent dedication to 
achieving her personal best. 

 
Stage 6: Lauren  

For creating a quality drama 
major works. 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK WHAT’S  ON  ASSESSMENT CALENDAR 

BRONZE MERIT AWARD      
RECIPIENTS: 

Wintah, Ezra G, Jack, Liam,     
Makala, Chase, Ethan S, Alannah, 

Heian, Wade. 

BILLABONG VOUCHER 
WINNERS 

Student/Teacher Merit Award Winners: 
Student: Wade   Teacher: Ms Henderson 

SCHOOL TIMES 
Roll Call: 8.55am 

Recess: 11am 
Lunch Primary: 

1.15pm 
Lunch Secondary: 

1.30pm 
School Finishes:  

Primary—3pm  
Secondary—3.15pm 

Whole School           

TERM 3 WEEK 7 

Wednesday 31 August 
Skillset visit, Year 11/12  

9am-11am 

29 August-2 September 
WAP Work Placement 

Friday 2 September 
Father’s Day Stall 

TERM 3 WEEK 8 

Wednesday 7 September 
Kindergarten Transition            

Information Session, 4.30pm 

TERM 3 WEEK 9 

Wednesday 14 September 
Year 7 Transition Day 2 

14-23 September 
Year 11 Yearly Exams 

Friday 16 September 
PBL Mini Celebration Day 

WAP Graduation, Dubbo RSL 

TERM 3 WEEK 10 

Wednesday 21 September 
3-Way Athletics Carnival 

Thursday 22 September 
Year 12 Farewell Dinner 

Friday 23 September 
Last Day Term 3 

NEXT P&C MEETING: 
6pm, Monday 12 September 


